
Ladies and gentlemen! 

On behalf of the Council of Farmers, Dehkan Farms and Owners of 
Household Land Plots of Uzbekistan, I would like to cordially welcome 
participants, guests and organisers of AgroWorld Uzbekistan 2024 
International Exhibition. 

Uzbekistan has great prospects for further development of both 
conventional and modern agriculture. To do this, it is important to intensify 
activities on the commissioning of new livestock and greenhouse complexes, 
returning the abandoned agricultural land into circulation, development of 
land amelioration, breeding and genetics. 

We are pleased with the fact of the constant growth of participation in 
exhibitions of domestic producers of agro-industrial complex offering the 
market every year more and more domestic products. Thus, the AgroWorld 
Uzbekistan exhibition, along with its main functions, acts as an indicator of 
the commodity production growth in the agriculture of Uzbekistan. 

For many years, the exhibition has demonstrated the desire to develop 
domestic industries that are competitive in the international arena and 
improve the quality of life of Uzbek people as a whole. 

On the part of the Council of Farmers, Dehkan Farms and Owners of 
Household Land Plots of Uzbekistan, we express our confidence that the 
exhibition will allow participants to navigate the current market trends, find 
solutions to the most pressing issues in the agricultural development of 
Uzbekistan, as well as establish the valuable business contacts and new 
partnerships. 

I wish all participants of the exhibition productive work, achievement of 
their goals, success and prosperity! 

Zafar Mustafakulov,  

Deputy Chairman, Council of Farmers, Dehkan Farms and Owners of 
Household Land Plots of Uzbekistan 

 

 
 

 


